
From: Hamilton, Karen E (NYSERDA)  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 3:38 PM 
To: GJGNY Advisory Council 
Subject: Notice of Change regarding GJGNY 
 
 
Dear GJGNY Advisory Council members, 
  
After further consultation with stakeholders over the past month, we have decided to put on hold the 
previously announced interest rate changes for Green Jobs-Green New York loans.  Until further notice, 
financing terms, including interest rates, will continue as they are today. 
  
In addition, to ensure continuity while our working group on GJGNY community outreach services 
continues to meet over the coming months, we will be extending the existing CBO contracts through 
December 31, 2016. 
  
John Rhodes 
 
(Sent by Karen Hamilton, on behalf) 
 
 


